
Dear jtfuhc.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov, 
 
The universal health care proposal under consideration would place a crippling burden on Oregonian 
families and employers struggling to recover from the COVID pandemic and hard hit by inflation. 
Oregonians simply cannot afford to pay the $21 billion in payroll and personal income taxes needed to 
create a single-payer system, especially when people in Oregon already have access to health care.  This 
is another unwanted gross control by the socialistic government. 
 
Please do not move forward with this ill-timed and ill-conceived socialist idea. 
 
I demand you to do the right thing and stop this effort. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
David Pitts 
25379 Deer Ln, 
Bend, OR 97701 
drpitts2@yahoo.com 
541-410-1991 
 

mailto:jtfuhc.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
mailto:drpitts2@yahoo.com

